
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Conyers/Rockdale Workforce Development Program in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Rockdale County to augment and expand 

its Workforce Development capabilities, located at Rockdale County Georgia, 936 Green Street, 

Conyers, GA 30012. Funding would be used to expand its Workforce Development capabilities 

to include (i) a more sophisticated communication infrastructure which would enable us to 

reach more potential employees (including ex-offenders guilty of non-violent crimes), (ii) 

provide potential employers a conduit through which they may communicate available job 

openings on a real-time basis, (iii) better coordinate our efforts with surrounding jurisdictions 

and (iv) more effectively and efficiently respond to industries or individual companies 

interested in moving to or expanding within our region. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 

 


